
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 9 By Councillor Neil Ross for answer 

by the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 27 October 2022 

  On 24 June 2021, the Council decided to work with Living 

Streets, local businesses and the Access Panel to explore 

long term replacements for the Shopping Streets schemes 

being removed at that time to give adequate safe space for 

pedestrians in our local town centres.  Schemes were 

removed from Great Junction Street, Stockbridge, 

Gorgie/Dalry Road, Bruntsfield, Tollcross, Morningside, 

Portobello and Corstorphine. 

Question (1) For each of these town centres, what engagement has 

taken place to explore long-term replacements with Living 

Streets, local businesses and the Access Panel?  

Answer (1)  

Question (2) When are proposals likely to be brought forward to Council 

committee for subsequent engagement with local residents, 

community councils and ward councillors? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) If no progress has been made, when is work expected to 

commence? 

Answer (3)  

   

   

 
 

 


